

ANDREW M. CUOMO

Governor

ROBERT F. MUJICA JR.Director of the Budget

SANDRA L. BEATTIEDeputy Director

March 22, 2019

Ms. Melody Goetz Director, Bureau of State Accounting Operations Office of the State Comptroller 110 State Street Albany, NY 12236

Dear Ms. Goetz:

I am writing on behalf of the Director of the Budget to request the following transfer in accordance with Section 2 of Part BBB of Chapter 59 of the Laws of 2018:



<u>.</u>	
In addition, please transfer:	
\$555,000,000 from the Health Care Transformation Fund to the General Fund, pursuant to Subdivision 4 of Section 1 of Subpart A of Part FFF of Chapter 59 of the Laws of 2018;	

Please contact Alison Hu at 518-474-2770 if you have any questions. Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Slane

Assistant Chief Budget Examiner

CC:

Joe Conroy Jesse Olczak George Westervelt Ed Durivage Karen Orcutt

Mike Murphy Frank Walsh